
From:

Subject: Re: Bristol Airport CPO [GATELEY-GHAM.FID54667]
Date: 12 October 2021 07:59:05

Dear Joanna

Following my correspondence yesterday (confirming withdrawal from the Inquiry) I negated
to state that my client, Mr Lane, would also like his objection to be formally withdrawn.

Kind regards

Chris 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Christopher Burton 
Date: Mon, 11 Oct 2021, 15:20
Subject: Re: Bristol Airport CPO [GATELEY-GHAM.FID54667]
To: Joanna Vincent 

Dear Joanna

I am pleased to announce that my client has just reached terms with BAL as such we will be
withdrawing from the inquiry.

Kind regards

Chris

On Mon, 11 Oct 2021, 14:42 Joanna Vincent, <Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com> wrote:

 

 

 

 

 




